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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
Volunteer Opportunity 

 

 

 

POST PROM CHAIRPERSONS NEEDED 

Junior class parents traditionally plan and host the Post Prom event which is scheduled for April 27.  It might seem like a 

long ways away, but it is nice to have the committee in place before heading into winter break so that meetings and 

planning can begin after the first of the year.  At this point SHS is looking for 2 or 3 parents of Juniors to chair the post prom 

committee.  Once the chairpersons are in place, the worker bees will sign up, and tasks can be divvied up.    

 

If you are unfamiliar with Post Prom, it is held immediately after prom, at the same location as prom.  In fact, it looks and 

feels a lot like prom.  The main difference between prom and post prom is that parents take over most of the responsibilities 

for food, chaperoning and entertainment.  By extending the evening – we help to keep our children in a safe, FUN, 

chaperoned environment.   

 

Please note, that being on the committee does not obligate you to be at the event itself, this is the planning committee – so 

if you like planning a party – here’s your opportunity to do so!   

 

If you are interested in working on this fun event to create a memorable and safe evening for a great group of kids, please 

contactct Mr. Joynt’s s secretary, Molly Loucks at mloucks@shorewood.k12.wi.us.   
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